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Dear Brethren,                                                                                              
 

We are looking forward to our annual GPA Camp Meeting for the days of September 

7-12.  During these meetings we have special sessions during the morning and 

challenging preaching from invited pastors during the evenings.  
 

After the Camp Meeting, we’ll continue the road to West Virginia for a series of 

meetings in different churches promoting the ministry of Bro. Alfredo Pech of 

Mexico.  We are praying that more churches will invest in this missionary who is 

doing a great work in the Mayan Zone of the Yucatan Peninsula. 
 

In the month of November, we have scheduled a week of meetings in the Greenville, 

SC area, then a couple of meetings back in the WV area, one being a Missions 

Conference at the Bloomingdale Baptist Church in Salt Rock, WV.  I’ll be accompanied 

by Bro. Luis Corrales of Venezuela, Allan Delgado of Costa Rica (only in WV), and Bro. 

Dani Araya of Costa Rica.  We are trusting God for great results as we promote 

these men’s ministries. 
 

A December trip to Costa Rica with a pastor friend and a group from his church is 

tentatively being scheduled for the first week of the month so as not to conflict 

with Christmas activities during that time.  May the Lord direct us in the planning 

and who the participants will be.  We trust in God’s sovereign leading. 
 

As we look on to the year 2026, we do have a trip on the calendar for March involving 

2 pastors and two key church members from WV and VA, plus the possibility of some 

brethren from our Providence Baptist Church here in the Tampa area.  May God have 

his perfect with the details of putting this together.  
 

SPECIAL REQUEST.  Since we don’t use credit cards, our travel costs are only 

covered by what the Lord provides.  Please pray that we can get our travel plans put 

together well enough ahead of time to take advantage of the cheaper airfares.  We 

also ask that you pray for God’s wisdom and strength for these upcoming activities, 

especially for my wife Nancy.  This coming Saturday, we will be completing 56 years 

as heirs together of the grace of life.  GOD IS GOOD. 
 

Bro. Carl, 

GPA                                                                                                                             

Luke 19:10 


